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April 1, 2005
Dear Friends:
I would like to share with you an update on some of the exciting work that God is doing through Let’s Go Ministries… a ministry that facilitates and coordinates short-term educational, enrichment, exposure and evangelistic trips to the nations in partnership with local churches, ministries and field missionaries.  My plan is to provide you with quarterly updates so you can be informed of the most recent ministry activity as well as new and changing developments regarding future ministry activity.  
I began 2005 by acting as the On-site Director for the Mobilization Area at Passion 05 in Nashville from January 1-5th.   Over 13,000 college students from across the US and around the world gathered for four days to worship and to be challenged by speakers like Louie Giglio, Beth Moore, John Piper, Heather Mercer and Matt Redmond to live for God’s glory in the nations.  Approximately 50 missions agencies were there to meet with and recruit students that visited the Mobilization Area.  More than a thousand students filled out World Connection forms stating that they had an interest in having one or more organizations follow-up with them after the conference in order to take the next step in finding their part in God’s plan to reach all peoples.   
Then from March 7-14th Let’s Go Ministries held a Missions Ski Conference at Greater Europe Mission’s Conference Center in Bourg D’Oisans, France.  A total of 20 adults and 7 children participated.  Praise & worship was led by Russ and Marj Speiser from Proclaim International along with their friend Martin Bartlett.  The song “Majesty” by the Christian band Delirious became our theme song for the conference.  Messages and devotionals were shared each evening and morning by Charles & Amy Cross (GEM missionaries), Marj Speiser, Leah Sequeira and myself.  We were definitely inspired by God’s word as well as the beauty of God’s creation in the French Alps.  Everyday was beautiful with sunny and clear skies and oh yes, the ski conditions were wonderful too! 
This coming quarter I plan to be in Guatemala City from May 18-22nd to attend a Christian Economic Summit on May 19th sponsored by Guatemala Prospera.  I will be assisting two of the speakers, Jerry Foster and Rick Brekelbaum that  I recruited for the conference.  I will also be meeting with friends and missionaries with America Latina 

Ministries to plan details of the potential mission trip to Palencia, Guatemala from July 26th to August 2nd.  Please be praying for wisdom and direction for Let’s Go Ministries activity in Guatemala.  

Let’s Go Ministries will be partnering with Aid Sudan Foundation and Living Water International on the first “Lost Boys” trip to Aweil, Sudan from June 17th to July 1st.   The purpose of this trip is to take a group of 8-10 Lost Boys, who fled their war torn country 18 years ago, back to their villages in order to bring their people hope and the message of the gospel.  
One of the Lost Boys going on the trip, Abraham Nhial, who has been featured on CBS’s 60 Minutes recently wrote a book, Lost Boy No More about his life in Sudan and his struggle as a Lost Boy and refugee.  I highly recommend reading his book!  Dr. William Boyd, President of the College of Biblical Studies will be going to train 50 pastors.  Brad Saltzman from Living Water International will be heading up the water well repair activity.  The trip will be led by Frank Blackwood, Director of Aid Sudan.  He has asked me to head up evangelism for the trip and this is where I need your help.  
The plan is to share the Jesus Film as well as The Hope from Mars Hill Productions both in Aweil and in outlying villages in the evenings.  We are trusting God that hundreds and even thousands of Sudanese will come to faith in Christ as a result of our evangelistic efforts.  Seeing this happen involves both renting and purchasing equipment that will be needed to show these films to up to a thousand people at a time.  Two complete setups are needed which include a portable DVD/VCR player, digital projectors, PA system, speakers, microphone, generator, screen, etc.  The estimated cost for this equipment is $3000.  The equipment will be used for training the pastors during the day and on future Lost Boys trips as well.  If you would like to make a tax-deductible charitable contribution to this effort please send a check to Let’s Go Ministries designated for Sudan Evangelism at the address below by April 15th.  I must have all the equipment in hand by May 15th to pack and send over to Africa with our other supplies.  
Finally, if you have any questions concerning this ministry or would like to learn more about it please don’t hesitate to call or email.  I want you to know that I welcome your partnership in all that God has called Let’s Go Ministries to do.
Until All Peoples Worship,

Roger A. Javens
Founder/Director
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